
Christ Church Lutheran Regular Services 
Due to the current restrictions Christ Church Lutheran Services will  
continue to be held at 9:30am and in the Hall all Sundays except the 
fourth Sunday of the Month where it will be led from the Church  
with overflow into the Hall.  
There is no requirement to book in while numbers are 1 person per  
2 square metres at this stage. 
 
COVID SAFE CHECK‐IN    
The government requires all people attending worship (including  
those who are considered essential to the running of worship) and  
other church‐related activities to sign in via a QR code utilising a  
smart phone app or via a paper sign‐in sheet. 
It is recommended that everyone downloads the ‘mySA GOV’ app  
from the Google Play or Apple Store. For more information, please  
refer to https://www.covid‐19.sa.gov.au/business‐and‐wor
k/covid‐safe‐check‐inChrist Church Update  

God bless you all, 

Chairperson Warren Doecke  


